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Thank you for your email on the 14th of April 2023 regarding Microsoft’s announcement of its 

intention to invest in a new cloud datacenter region in Saudi Arabia. 

 

A new cloud datacenter region in Saudi Arabia would be consistent with Microsoft’s commitment to 

protecting fundamental rights and include a focus on responsible cloud practices including security, 

privacy, compliance, and transparency as well as adherence to Microsoft’s values and principles. 

Respecting human rights is a core value of Microsoft and grounded in the principle proclaimed in the 

Universal Declaration of Human Rights that “all persons are born free and equal in dignity and 

rights.” It aligns with our mission to empower every person and every organization on the planet to 

achieve more.  We draw your attention to our commitment to the Trusted Cloud Principles and our 

approach for operating datacenters in countries or regions with human rights challenges.  Human 

Rights Watch also included these links in its publication. 

 

 

 

https://nam06.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftrustedcloudprinciples.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cbernshen%40microsoft.com%7C603dded92ea5453ed33508db3f8a9b9e%7C72f988bf86f141af91ab2d7cd011db47%7C1%7C0%7C638173636777434932%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fEVUW5uWE0PYyw7ZzmgERhiCg6T2zX20kwMNKIjyisQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam06.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fquery.prod.cms.rt.microsoft.com%2Fcms%2Fapi%2Fam%2Fbinary%2FRWWHvp&data=05%7C01%7Cbernshen%40microsoft.com%7C603dded92ea5453ed33508db3f8a9b9e%7C72f988bf86f141af91ab2d7cd011db47%7C1%7C0%7C638173636777434932%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DMPTLn%2FpiLr%2BcmZOiEVVXgMkn9x9NCAdoKhsIhfph%2FM%3D&reserved=0

